
AKRON 
Middle School 
Student Government



WHAT IS THE IMPORTANCE OF AMS STUDENT 
GOVERNMENT?
We believe that Middle School Government is important to our 
school community.

We meet monthly (sometimes more!) and focus on giving students a voice in events 
held for our middle school students. We create environments in which our peers get 
to contribute to fundraisers, participate in community service, even run an election 
campaign if they so choose, as well as attend and join in on fun school events like 
spirit weeks and dances!



AMS Government Gives Students a Voice!!!
Officers:                                                  

Sam Reagan - President

Adelaide Mandell - Vice President

Isis Whitmarsh - Secretary

Evan Iversen - Treasurer

Native American Ambassadors:

Lucille Felski

Ryder Jonathan

Lexie Ground

AMS Government Advisor:

Lacey Cochrane

Our Class Officer Elections are held in May!



Fun events for everyone!
We love to host dances, spirit weeks, and much more throughout the 
school year! We believe this helps build a strong sense of community 
and school spirit.  AMS Government is always here to organize, 
volunteer and bring opportunities for our students to come together. 
#OneAkron



Fundraising & Community Service
●  We take part in community service and volunteer in our school!

-AMS gov hosts food drives to benefit our Akron/Newstead Food Bank 
-We have partnered with NHS for Operation Toothbrush in previous years to encourage AMS donations 
of hygiene products etc. 
-We collect canned goods for donation at the Homecoming game 
-We partner with the Erie County Board of Elections to host our class officer voting
-We help students with lockers, offer our experience as a AMS student and provide punch and ice 
cream at 6th Grade Orientation to help foster a warm welcome to our middle school!  
 

● We fundraise money to put towards bettering our MS Gov’t activities!
-Bake sales
-Dances 
-T Shirt sales
 



AMS Student Government gives 
students a voice & opportunities to 
be active members of our school 

community!


